
SAN LUIS OBISPO BICYCLE ADVISORY COMMITTEE  

 

NOTICE OF 

MEETING DATE CHANGE 
 

The quarterly San Luis Obispo County Bicycle Advisory 
Committee (BAC) meeting scheduled for May 8, 2024 has 

been changed to May 22, 2024. 
 

The meeting will be held in-person on 

May 22, 2024 Beginning at 6:00 P.M. at 

San Luis Obispo County/The Ludwick Community Center 

 864 Santa Rosa St, San Luis Obispo, CA 93401 

Contact: 

PW.BAC.Correspondence@co.slo.ca.us or (805) 781-5252 

 

Information on the Bicycle Advisory Committee, the SLO County Bikeways Plan, and prior 
meeting minutes and agenda are available online at: 

https://www.slocounty.ca.gov/Departments/Public-Works/Committees-Programs/Bicycle-
Advisory-Committee.aspx   
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